
 

JOINT BOARD AND PUBLIC SAFETY & EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS COMMITTEE 

MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, July 17, 2019 at 6:30 PM–7:30 PM 

 
Condon Center, 2nd Floor Conference Room 

Chaminade College Preparatory 

23241 W. Cohasset Street, West Hills, CA 91304 

 
 

 Members Present: Bob Brostoff, Saif Mogri, Steve Randall, Brad Vanderhoof, Faye Barta, Tony 

Brosamle, Dan Brin (7:17 PM) 

  

 Members Absent: Bonnie Klea 

  

 Others in attendance: N/A 

  

 Quorum established 

  

Approval of May 2019 Minutes 

 Minutes approved as amended. 

 

Comments from Chair and Co-Chair 

 Bob sent an email to Neighborhood Watch List (190) after the earthquake in Ridgecrest to inquire 

about the interest in getting prepared for a disaster.  He received response from 6 of the 190 

neighborhood watch list. 

 

Old Business 

1. Discussion and update on LAFD C.E.R.T. training slated for October.  

 Location needed – Bob spoke with Aida, who is looking into whether the event can be held at 

Pomelo Elementary School. 

 

New Business 

1. Discussion / update and possible action on active WHNC Neighborhood Sign application 

 Lori Chavez, Chase/Nevada/Bryant/Eatough 

 A copy of the application and a map was handed out at the meeting.  After discussion 

regarding the location of the signs, the Committee approved the installation of three 

Neighborhood Watch signs.  There were four suggested intersections: 

o Chase and Nevada 

o Chase and Hanna 

o Hanna and Parthenia 

o Hanna and Bryant 

 Brad and Steve will drive around to finalize the three ideal locations. 
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2. Discussion and possible action on Highway Patrol Event for Safe Driving.  Bob called the Auto Club 

regarding the availability of insurance discounts for any individual who attended this class.  Auto 

Club requirement is the attendance of a seven hour class, whereas, the Highway Patrol Event was 

a 90 minute class so no discounts would be available for attending this Safe Driving class. 

3. Update on holding RYLAN trainings  The Mayor held an event with the Emergency Management 

Department to create more trainers.  Presently, the City has only one trainer.  This trainer will 

have the responsibility for training more people. 
4. General discussion on any other Committee matters.  Olivia will need help and support to organize the 

“Safety Fair”.  The Events Committee and this committee will need to support Olivia in this endeavor. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:12 PM 


